From: Hubbes, Ted <THubbes@braunintertec.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 4:19 PM

To: Rob Mattei <rmattei@grandrapidsmn.gov>
Subject: Planning commission resignation

Rob: As | mentioned last week, | will be moving out of the City of Grand Rapids and will have to give up
my seat. | suppose | am technically a resident until my house is sold, and am happy to attend meetings
until that time if you’d like. Hopefully it won't take too long.

| really enjoyed working with the planning commission for the last 4 years or so, and if you are aware of
any other opportunities to serve the community or Itasca County area, | would be interested. | will do
my best to recruit a replacement.

Thanks, Ted

Ted R. Hubbes, PG, CHMM

Pm—— Group Manager/Senior Scientist
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